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Grant Will Aid Improvements at Brownville Concert Hall
(KLZA)-- Major improvements will be made to the Brownville

Concert Hall thanks to a $350,000 Community Development
Block Grant Award from the Department of Economic
Development.

The funds are designed to help Nebraska communities improve
tourist attractions, to enable severely disabled persons and the
elderly accessibility to the attraction’s buildings and grounds.

The sponsor beneficiary is the Brownville Concert Series. The
concert series is a program of the Brownville Fine Arts
Association. $109,000 in matching funds are required.

The renovation of the Brownville Concert Hall is to bring the
facility into compliance with the Americans with Disability Act
regulations and structural improvements.

Major improvements are to include roof replacement and
foundation stabilization along with accessible restrooms, lobby,
concessions, entrances and an elevator.
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